
Glen Rock Rec Board Minutes Jan 16, 2018 

Members present: Jeremy Diehl, Ali Collier, Rosemary Diehl, and Sarah Frane 

Guest: Josh Corney, Glenn Engles, Mike Sharkey 

Meeting Called to order at 6:32pm 

Secretary Report approved by Ali and seconded by Rosemary 

Treasures Report approved by Ali and seconded by Sarah 

Old Business 

Taps- Mr. Josh Corney, Mr. Glenn Engles and Mr. Mike Sharkey joined us to discuss having the Taps 

Memorial placed at the Glen Rock Park along with the speakers as opposed to having it at the 

downtown memorial location and a smaller plaque at the park as previously discussed.  The main 

reasons they feel the park is a better option as far is location is parking and easier access to the 

Memorial. After a discussion on size, location and who would cover the costs as well as up keep the Rec 

Board has asked that Mr. Corney and the Taps group provided us with detailed list of martials, pricing, a 

budget for future up keep, and a detailed architectural drawing by our February 20th meeting before we 

could consider or discuss the possible location change in detail. 

Holiday Tree Drive- Ali informed the Rec Board 4 trees have been purchased. The drive will continue 

through the Spring. Ali and Rosemary will take care of thank you cards, gifts, and dog treats. Plaques will 

be placed on trees this spring when planted. All money has been deposited into Friends of Glen Rock 

account and Ali will check with Anne about tax info for people requesting it.  

Basket Ball/Tennis Courts- Jeremy informed the Rec Board that he shared the resurfacing price for the 

courts with the Glen Rock Brough Council. Council suggested looking into grants to cover the cost. 

Council VP Victoria Ribeiro offered to help the Rec Board find appropriate grants.  

Bark for the Park- Website has been updated. Vendor forms available. Need food vendor this year. 

New Business 

Monthly Park event- Ali suggested hosting month events at the park with vendors to provide 

community entertainment, and a way connect with community members interested in volunteering  to 

help with Rec Board events. Everyone was asked to think of event ideas they would like to see take place 

and we will discuss them at the February Meeting.  

Park Helper- The Rec Board discussed hiring a new teen to take care of trash, and locking/unlocking the 

bathrooms during the Spring, Summer, and early Fall. Sarah will contact a few local teens to see if there 

is an interest and will discuss possible candidates at the February meeting.  

Meeting adjourned at 8:31pm 

 

 

  



 

 


